THE PTA NEEDS... YOU!

Research shows that participating in your child’s school and
showing engagement helps them perform better academically.

PTA supports all staff at Fairview which in turn creates a
positive and caring atmosphere at school.

Get to know the teachers and staff better and make life-long
friendships with other parents from the school.

Volunteering to do good for your child’s school is fun,
healthy, and rewarding!

«\0‘ Attend a PTA meeting on the first Tuesday of each month
Follow us on Facebook @fairviewschoolpta

Visit our website https://www.fairviewelementarysylvapta.com/
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